
Honorable House Political Subdivision Committee Members: 

I would ask that you give HB 1307 a DO NOT PASS recommendation.  This bill would gut the very 

idea of home rule that many cities and counties have adopted.  The Republican party has always 

stood for local control and this bill destroys that concept completely.  The legislature has already 

passed bills that severely restrict local municipalities and counties to function in order to meet 

the needs of its citizens.  Do not add another burden to our local governing boards. 

Respectfully, 

David Steele 


